Thunderbird News

May 23rd to 26th

Track and Field Day

Students, staff and spectators enjoyed track and field day. Those who
placed first and second will be advancing to Wards on May 30th . Thank
you to Rob McKinley for the photographs and thank you to the JAWS
students from Mr. Nowicki and Mr. Wainman’s classes who volunteered to
help our day go smoothly.




Aurora’s Got Talent

Aurora will be having a talent show in June!!! Grade 4 and 5 students
interested in performing in the talent show can see Ms. Ulliac tomorrow
at recess for more information and grade 6-8 students can see Mrs. Shulko
if they want to perform. Students will need to practise independently and
audition for the show the first week of June.

> - Mr. Lyons’ class enjoyed BBQ deer burgers last week.
Important Dates

Track and Field Wards- May 30th
Track and Field Districts- June 6th

Class Pictures- May 24th



